STUDIO NEWS

JANUARY 2024

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Happy Holidays from the LRDA Staff! We hope that you enjoyed the holiday season with your family and friends!

Thank you for taking the time to read our emails and monthly newsletters! We have a lot of exciting things happening in the coming months, so please continue to stay up to date.



January 5: Monthly Tuition Due

January 5: AutoPay Ran*

January 6: Late Fee Applied

February 24: Bows & Bowtie Ball

March 24 - 31: Spring Break

April 21: Parent Recital Info Meeting

*For families enrolled in the autopay program



WHEN TO STAY HOME

IMPORTANT: Makeups will only be offered when class is canceled by the studio.

Our focus is to keep our dancers and staff safe and healthy so we can keep our doors open. If your dancer is not feeling well, please do not come to class if they are running a fever or have had one in the last 24 hours, thrown up in the last 24 hours, have or had diarrhea in the last 24 hours, have a rash, have a cough, have a runny nose, were sent home from school, or are not feeling well or acting like themselves.

THIS MONTHS THEME

The theme this month is Safari! Your dancer's class will be centered around this theme to keep them engaged and class fun!

This month, dancers will be reviewing the concept of place.

UPCOMING EVENTS



Bows & Bowties Ball Family Fun Night



A night of dancing, desserts, and fun for you and your whole family.



Saturday, February 24th, 2024 from 5:30 - 6:45 PM at Le Rose Dance Academy





Call or email us for more information!

Spring Break

The studio will be closed on the dates below. Enjoy your break!

March 24 - 31





